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Safety & Health Alert No. 51/2023 

Safety Message from Drainage Services 

Department – 

Flood prevention measures at construction sites 

Date：   22 September 2023 

Our Ref.： HD2-7/SHU/108-30/14 

The Drainage Services Department has newly issued the captioned Work Safety Alert which 

is available in their website at 

https://www.housingauthority.gov.hk/mini-site/site-

safety/common/resources/alerts/2023/SH-2023-51e-DSD.pdf 

Should you need any further information, please liaise with the respective district 

Chief Engineer (CE/MN at 23001145, CE/MS at 23001303 or CE/HK&I at 31012350) 

of Drainage Services Department.    
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